
                                                                        Hope Academy 
                                                                            Special Education 
                                                                                 2025-2026 
                                                                  Instructor Name: Cecelia Pauline  
 
 
 
 
 
 

Dear Parents, 
 
This is Cecelia Pauline, 
 
Welcome to a New School Year 2025-2026.  I am your child’s Special Educator. I have done 
my Master’s degree in Special Education and with 16 years of teaching experience. I am very 
excited to have your child in my class. I have high expectations for your child(ren), and with 
your assistance, we can make your child’s school year a productive one. I cannot wait to get 
to know your child, and find out how they can learn best. I am looking forward to seeing the 
progress your child will make this year. Please feel free to contact me by my school phone 
number or email. My email is pcecelia@wcsd.k12.sc and my school number is 843-355-5565. 

Please do not hesitate to reach out to me at any time throughout the school year if you have 

questions or would like to discuss something. I look forward to building a positive relationship 

with you this academic year. Together we can make this year a huge success for your child! 

 
Communication with Families:   
 
 

Please sign, tear below, and return the slip to your teacher. 
————————————————————————————————————————————— 
Please sign below acknowledging receipt of the syllabus for the designated course. 
 
Student Name_______________________________________Date_________________________ 
 
Student Signature____________________________________Date_________________________ 
 
Parent Signature_____________________________________Date_________________________ 
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